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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 300/2018 

Date: 23rd May 2018 

 

Chief Minister on Official Visit to La Linea 
  
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo, QC MP, will pay an official visit to La Linea tomorrow 
at midday.  
  
Mr Picardo, who  is being accompanied by the Deputy Chief Minister, the Hon Dr Joseph Garcia 
MP, will be received by the La Linea Mayor, Juan Franco and City Councillors. 
  
A meeting to discuss all issues affecting Gibraltar and La Linea will be followed by a joint press 
conference. The La Linea Mayor, Juan Franco will later host a lunch. 
 


